
From: Con O'Donnell  

Sent: 30 August 2018 09:23 

To: Ferris, Jillian  

Subject: Consultation on Harmonised Transmission Tariffs for Gas 

 

Jillian, 

 

Please note that GNI (UK) has reviewed the Utility Regulator consultation on 

Harmonised Transmission Tariffs for Gas and submitted our feedback in the 

response provided by GMO.  

 

Kind regards, 

Con 

 

Con O’Donnell | European and Regulatory Affairs Manager 

Gas Networks Ireland 

P.O. Box 51,Gasworks Road, Cork, Ireland 

 


